I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally submit our final report from the Sunrise Expansion Program's Temporary Workforce Accommodations Open House. This comprehensive report is attached for your review and consideration.

The report provides a high-level summary of the key findings and community feedback gathered during our Open House sessions. It highlights the overall support for the Temporary Workforce Accommodations initiative, including insights into the proposed locations, infrastructure, and anticipated benefits for the community. Additionally, we've included detailed notes on the concerns raised by attendees and our proposed solutions to address those issues.

This report aims to support the Temporary Workforce Accommodations resolution, which is scheduled to be on the agenda for the District of Mackenzie Council meeting on August 11. We believe that the information enclosed will be invaluable in facilitating an informed and productive discussion during the meeting.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,

Seanna

Seanna McDonald

Advisor, Community and Indigenous Engagement

_

ENBRIDGE

CELL: 236-587-1442| Seanna.McDonald@enbridge.com

 $3985 - 22^{\text{nd}}$ Avenue, Prince George, BC V2L 1B7

enbridge.com

Integrity. Safety. Respect. Inclusion.

Enbridge acknowledges the local Indigenous lands where we live and work including Treaty, traditional territory, unceded, ceded and Métis lands and that our assets span Turtle Island.

This email message, including any attachments, may contain information that is confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply email and delete this email, including any attachments.